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Office of the Secretary

June 1, 2005

Mr. Yang Wang
117 Inverrary Drive
Blue Bell, PA 19422

Re: CompUSA Inc.
FTC File No. 022-3278

Dear Mr. Wang:

Thank you for your March 24, 2005, letter commenting on the Federal Trade
Commission's proposed consent order with CompUSA Inc. Your letter was placed on the public
record pursuant to Section 2.34 of the Commission's Rules of Practice and was given careful
consideration by the Commission.

You indicate that you may be entitled to a rebate payment by CompUSA under the terms
of the consent order. While your purchase in December 2004 would not be eligible for redress
under the consent order, we have forwarded your rebate complaint to CompUSA for
investigation. Commission staff will contact you regarding the results of CompUSA’s
investigation as soon as possible.

In your letter you also express your overall support for the consent order. You comment,
however, that the Commission should increase the consumer redress CompUSA must pay by 15
percent in order to deter similar conduct in the future. We assure you that the consent agreement
includes an effective deterrent against future violations. As currently drafted, the proposed
consent order prohibits CompUSA from sending a CompUSA rebate late. If it does so, it will be
subject to civil penalties. Please note that Section 5(I) of the FTC Act, 15 U.S.C. § 45(1),
provides that the Commission may seek up to $11,000 for each violation of a final Commission
order. As is the case with all Commission orders, Commission staff will closely monitor
CompUSA’s future activity to determine whether any violations occur.

After reviewing your comment, the Commission has determined that the public interest
would be best served by acceptance of the consent order as signed. Thank you again for writing
to the Commission.

By direction of the Commission.

Donald S. Clark
Secretary



